
Please move all vehicles from the above areas by 8AM on the respective days. 
Vehicles may return as the areas are opened.

Unfortunately, any vehicle in the blocked off areas after 8:00 AM on the above-mentioned dates, 
may require towing at the owner's expense. With your cooperation, we don't foresee this situation 

occurring.

Thank you for your patience and help during this re-seal project.

SECTION THREE
ROAD RESEAL RESCHEDULED

Thursday, March 20th & Friday, March 21st
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